City of Franklin Electoral Board
Emergency Meeting
December 11, 2020

Members Present: Doris Artis, Purlie Banks, Pat Newman, Jen Maynard.
Doria Artis called the meeting to order at 10:02 a.m.

MINUTES: Pat Newman made a motion to approve Minutes from the following
meetings: September 2, 2020; November 3, 2020; November 4, 2020, November 6,
2020, November 9, 2020 with spelling corrections. Purlie Banks seconded the motion.
Motion was passed unanimously.

General Regiatrar’s Report: Jen has requested that Amanda Jarratt and the City Council
approve the Virginia Department of Elections Cares Act Funding as hazard pay for the
officers of election that worked on November 3, 2020. Amanda is reluctant to approve
these funds because other City Employees are not eligible. It will be reviewed at the
next Council Meeting. The reason for the Emergency Meeting is to consider what the
EB can do for Kaitlyn. After a general discussion, Pat Newman made a motion to
allocate $750.00 to Kaitlyn from the Care Act. Purlie Banks seconded the motion.
Motion passed unanimously.

Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:42 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,

J, Patrick Newman
Secretary



